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 vallery tchukov COMMNT2016/4143/P 20/08/2016  15:25:33 Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the  above planning application.

I live on the fifth floor of the adjacent building (60-66 Saffron Hill) and my windows face north and 

west, directly towards and to the side of the proposed extensions. Apart from the disruption and the 

deterioration of quality of life, which building works would inevitably cause, my main concerns are:

1. Reduced direct sunlight and obstruction of free travel of light.  My flat presently sits just above the 

roof line of 67-74 and enjoys uninterrupted views, reflected in its higher purchase price.

2. Further loss of ambient light.

3. Further increase of light pollution - already a substantial problem for residents facing the south side 

elevation of 67-74.

4. Intrusive loss of privacy.  The back windows of the proposed rear elevation extension would face my 

windows from a distance of less than 7-8 metres.

Yours faithfully,

V. Tchukov

Flat 5.1

Ziggurat Building

60-66 Saffron Hill

London

EC1N 8QX
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